
From: Peter Baldwin <PBaldwin@erca.org>  

Sent: February-21-20 1:59 PM 

Subject: Save the Date! 2020 Essex Region Conservation Golf Tournament 

 

 

We are very excited to announce that registration is now open for our 32nd Annual Essex Region 

Conservation Foundation Fundraising Golf Tournament. This year, we hope to raise more than $35,000 

to help ensure that Windsor-Essex County and Pelee Island remain the Place for Life.  

 

Date: Thursday, July 16, 12:30pm - shotgun start.  

Location: Kingsville Golf & Country Club  

 

mailto:PBaldwin@erca.org


Our 2020 tournament will have an exciting focus, with all proceeds raised going towards the John R. 

Park Homestead Heritage Centre, due to be open to the public by December of 2020. Located on the 

grounds of the John R. Park Homestead, the Heritage Centre will feature a state of the art educational 

and exhibit space with an enhanced visitor area, creating a truly unique tourism hub and visitor 

experience for the region. More information, including a virtual walkthrough video is available at 

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/essex-region-conservation-foundation/campaign/john-r-

park-heritage-centre/.  

 Thanks to your past support, many conservation successes have been achieved. We hope you will again 

join us for a great day of golf in Kingsville!  

Registration is available online, at https://essexregionconservation.ca/golf.  

Looking forward to your participation!  

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Parent  

Families First Funeral Homes 

ERCF Board Member and Chair, 2019 Golf Tournament 

 

Peter Baldwin 

Communications & Events Specialist 

Essex Region Conservation Authority 

360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 • Essex, Ontario • 

N8M 1Y6 

P. 519-776-5209 x 367 • F. 519-776-8688 

pbaldwin@erca.org  • essexregionconservation.ca 
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